
 

JANUARY 2021 

Dear member, 

 
2021! 

 

REMINDER TENSINEWS 40 - CALL FOR CONTRIBUTIONS _ Deadline Monday 27th January 2021 

The first TensiNews issue was published almost 20 years ago in September 2001!  Let's make this 40th 

edition a very interesting and inspiring one! So once more we invite our members to submit an article, project 
description, upcoming event, new development, research report or book review. Send your 

contribution to evi.corne@vub.be.  

 

Stay safe, 

Kind regards,  

Evi Corne & Marijke Mollaert 
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